Following the SADCC meeting, Mr. Clark will visit Kenvya
January 29 and 30. 1In Nairobi, he will take the opportunity to
discuss questions of special concern to Africa, as well as to
review bilateral relations.

To complete his African tour, Mr. Clark will make a
visit on February 3 to Harare, Zimbabwe, where he will have
discussions with senior government representatives on bilateral
and Southern African issues.




